
'The quality of 
provision and 
outcomes in the 
sixth form are 
outstanding' 
(Ofsted) 

Chestnut Grove Academy 

Chestnut Grove Academy 
Sixth Form Open Evening 

WEDNESDAY 5TH OCTOBER - 5PM TO 7PM 

Come and discover why our Sixth Form is rated 'Outstanding' 

by Ofsted. Join us for a student-led tour and a presentation by 

our Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form, where you can 

gain a real insight into what it is like to be a member of a 

Creative Learning Community. 

♦ Meet the Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form at 5.30pm

and 6.30pm

♦ Discover the broad range of A Levels and vocational

qualifications on offer and meet current students

♦ Tour the school - Including the New Sixth Form Centre

♦ Understand the support we offer for progression to

apprenticeships and university, including Oxbridge.

For more information visit: 
www.chestnutgrove.org.uk/sixth-form/sixth-form-admissions


